
Ohio Department of Transportation - Prebid Questions

Project No.  130087 Sale Date - 2/14/2013

BEL-77355 - IR-70-15.72

Would the department consider changing the mix type to 12.5mm Superpave to match the mix on project 656 which is in the middle of 
each section of this project? 
If not, would the department consider the use of an approved carbonate stone to meet the 100% crush requirements of Item 424 Fine 
Graded Asphaltic Concrete, Heavy design?   

Question Submitted: 2/5/2013 11:39:49 AM

  The Department will NOT change the pavement mix type to 12.5mm Superpave.  The Department will not accept the use of 
carbonate stone.  This item should be bid as per the plan.

Will the completion date be extended if the traffic scheme on project 120656 Belmont I-70 conflicts with completion on this project?

Question Submitted: 2/5/2013 11:37:16 AM

The completion date will not be extended due to the adjacent work.  The Contractor is advised to construct this project in 
accordance with the “Cooperation Between Contractors” note in the plan.

Page 1Wednesday, March 13, 2013 2:59:54 PM

*** DISCLAIMER - Prebid questions and answers provided are for informational purposes only and are not part of the Bid Documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, the Department will issue an 
addendum addressing the request.


